Welcome to Mrs. Cooke’s Class

It is hard to believe that it is already September!  The summer has flown by.  I hope everyone enjoyed their break and is ready to get back to learning!
Expectations 

Home learning:  All assignments are meant to reinforce learning that has taken place in the classroom.  Each night your child should read for at least 20 minutes. Home learning assignments are expected the following morning, unless otherwise noted.  I will try not send homework every night, and will rarely assign any work to be completed over the weekend.
Communication

I will be sending home weekly reports via email each Friday. In the email I will be sharing information about our work for the week, and information specific to your child.  Please respond to the email each week so that I know you have seen it.  Feel free to write back with any comments or questions! I also have a classroom webpage where you will find additional resources and information.
Please feel free to contact me by letter, phone call, or by e-mail if you have questions, concerns, or just want to share some information about your child.  I will contact you as soon as possible. Progress reports are sent home every 10 weeks.
Reminders

All students and staff are required to wear a mask while in school. I recommend sending an extra clean mask for your child to switch into half-way through the day. 

If your child is not feeling well, has a temperature, has vomited or shows any symptoms of COVID or the flu, PLEASE keep him/her home. We all want to stay in school and avoid remote learning if at all possible.

If your child is absent, please call the attendance line to notify the school, and send a written excuse on the day of your child’s return.

Please check your child’s supplies (paper, pencils) frequently throughout the year.  

Water bottles can be sent daily.

Specials:  Daily from 1:13-1:48
A and C days--PE 
B days-- art
D days-- music
Lunch daily 10:42-11:13
Thank you so much for your time, efforts, and support!  It is so important that we work together as a team to help your child succeed! I am looking forward to a great year with you and your child.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Cooke




